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Did your Health Insurance Coverage Change? 

The new year can often mean a new Health Insurance Plan for you or a family 
member. If your plan did not auto renew, you shopped for a new plan, or the 
plan changed with your employer, you will need to notify us so we can send 
your Out of Network insurance claims to the correct location. Not updating 
notifying us cause a delay in your possible Out of Network reimbursement.  
 
What to do if your plan has changed:  

1. Notify your Clinician that your Health Insurance Plan has changed 
2. We will then send you a new electronic signature form titled “Release to 

Bill Insurance” 


